
Please read the science!  It clearly shows that randomly killing coyotes is counter productive for farmers 
and ranchers, plus it is in gross disregard for the doctrine that wildlife is to be managed for the good of 
all Oregonians.  Coyote killing contests are not supported by the majority of Oregonians, and I am 
writing as a former resident of Harney County. 
 
Please support HB 4075A  and end this barbaric practice. 
 
Respectfully,  Alice and Cal Elshoff 
 


